
Join Us for a Night of Elegance and 

Generosity! 

Dear Friends and Supporters of the Community Library, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Library Fundraising Gala, themed "A Night at the 

Library," scheduled for Saturday, March 15, 2024, at 6:00 PM. This spectacular evening will 

be held at The Grand Ballroom, City Center. 

The event will feature: 

• Live music and entertainment 

• A silent auction with amazing items 

• A gourmet dinner 

• Speeches from community leaders 

All proceeds from the evening will go directly towards enhancing our library's programs and 

resources. By attending, you will play a vital role in helping to promote literacy and learning in 

our community. 

Tickets are available for $100 per person. To purchase tickets or to learn more about 

sponsorship opportunities, please visit our website at www.libraryfundraisinggala.com. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we hope to see you there for an unforgettable 

evening! 

Sincerely, 

The Library Gala Committee 

http://www.libraryfundraisinggala.com/

